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Jaclyn added the following: 

 Summer Heat Safety planning is underway for extreme heat events – communications 
and resources are being readied for such events. 
o OHSE website has updated its website with this link, which includes a new section that 

expands/accordion’s out with information should employee have any concerns with 
the conditions in their work environment, including: 
▪  things that supervisors can consider as well, including options for remote work; 
▪ added a UVic Summer Heat Safety pdf 

 Another update from Rob Johns was on the main COVID-19 door signage - these will be 
slowly removed, including removing masks signs.  Also looking at streamlining the COVID-
19 website as well – its been there for so long so we want to ensure its updated and 
signage is relevant. 

 
3.3 Personal Safety Coordinator/CSEC update 

Fiona provided the following update: 

 The new CSEC Director, Jessica MacLean, will be starting the week of July 17T
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/ohse/health/heat-safety/index.php
/ohse/assets/docs/summer-heat-safety-webpage.pdf
/covid19/
/covid19/
/hr/learning-development/learning_central/index.php

